
From: cordell hindle
City Clerk

Subject: ORAL COMMUNICATIONS
Date: Thursday, January 14, 2021 10:34:00 PM

hello Lehny,  i have a couple of comments for the record

1. the reason that i had chose Management Partners is because they had worked with Walnut
Creek and Union City on their Economic development strategic Plan

2.  also i would like that if the general Manager would provide an update on the Future of
BART

sincerely
Cordell




